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Greetings! 

Fall is speeding by with the colors and smells that we all love so 
much at this time of the year.  When you read this publication, we 
will be getting ready for the fall DeLong Award Competition for best 
poster and best talk.  We wish all participants the best of luck. 

We again ask for event or meeting announcements or other 
contributions you would like to see in future newsletter editions.  We 
would like to include them. 

Best regards, 

Dr. Dan Herms (Chair, (herms.2@osu.edu) and Dr. Carol Anelli 
(Associate Chair, Anelli.7@osu.edu) 
 

OVEA Student Paper Competition 
The Ohio Valley Entomological Association (OVEA) announces the 
Student Paper Competition for 2014 which will be held at the Ohio Union 
on October 31.  Visit the OVEA website at 
http://extension.entm.purdue.edu/OVEA/ for more details. 

DeLong Award Competition 
There will be two $500 awards for the fall competition.  The entry deadline 
was October 20th with the competition scheduled for November 5 form 3-5 
p.m. in Kottman 244 and Fisher 121. 

Winners will be announced by November 7th.  

Borlaug Graduate Research Grant 
Purdue University’s Center for Global Food Security is accepting 
applications for the 2014 Borlaug Fellows in Global Food Security 
program.  The application deadline is November 10th.  For further 
information, visit http://www.purdue.edu/borlaugfellows. 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  2014 Fall Events 

Ohio Valley Entomological 
Association Student Paper 
Competition 
October 31 
 
DeLong Award Competition 
November 5 
 
Borlaug Fellows Apps Due 
November 10 
 
ESA Annual Meeting 
November 16-19 
  

 

 

 



 

ESA Mixer 
Mark your calendar for the OSU Mixer. 
Date:  Monday, November 17, 2014 
Time:  6:30-8:30 p.m. 
Location:  Doubletree Portland (Holladay 
Room) 

Hayes Research Forum 
The 29th annual Edward F. Hayes Research Graduate Research Forum 
is accepting applications in all areas of study.  Please visit the website 
for further details. 
Application Deadline:  Now through November, 2014 
Event Date:  Friday, February 20. 2015 
http://cgs.osu.edu/hayes-forum/ 

2015 Triplehorn Challenge 
The 2015 Triplehorn Challenge is a friendly competition to showcase 
entomological collection and presentation skills in one of three divisions: 
scientific reference collection, still art, and timed tournament.  The event 
is part of the 2015 NCB-ESA meeting (May 31-June 3, 2015) in 
Manhattan, Kansas.  

Updated Graduate School Handbook 
The Graduate School Handbook has been updated and is available at 
http://gradsch.osu.edu. 

Pollinator Garden Dedication  
On September 20, 2014, the Ben Stinner Pollinator Garden was 
dedicated.  Ben was deeply involved in sustainable agriculture and 
agroecosystems before his death in 2004.  His words below are a fitting 
testament to Ben’s legacy and his lasting impact on our department.  

Like our meeting, life is then so short, 
so let us give only to each the best right now 
I ask only to be made a gift  
For this land from which I grew 
Keep this promise and let me come now 
Into sweet rest so I can grow again 
Through you and the land on which we stand 
 
-Ben Stinner 

 

 

 

 

2015 Spring Events 
 
Hayes Research Forum 
February 20. 2015 
 
Triplehorn Challenge 
May 31-June 3, 2015  
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